Greens Chairman Meeting Highlights continued. . .

It may also require that golf courses not be kept as
immaculate as they are today. Perhaps we will
return to the golf links concept where certain
aspects of the golf course were left wild,
untended, as in Scotland. Golf courses are now
competitive. Each vies with each other to have
every blade of grass at uniform height, every tree
trimmed, and every tee exactly horizontal in all
directions. It may be necessary for people to

relinquish some of that uniformity and esthetics
for practical reasons. We may all end up with

triplexed mowed greens, narrower fairways,
shorter courses. | really don’t think many clubs
can stand the increase in costs based on the
current curves.

With further incursions by IRS into corporate
expense accounts, country clubs will have to rely
on after-tax dollars. | tried to estimate the actual
number of members a Canterbury that are being
financed completely or in part by expense
accounts. | couldn’t do it reliably. But my guess is
that over half of the resident members expense a
high percentage of their cost. Since greens
superintendents form the basic continuity of
clubs--it might be adventgeous for them to lead in
the investigation of Contract Maintenance.
Obviously if a superintendent contracts for 2 or 3
or 4 courses, there will be fewer jobs. And this is
not the GCSAA is committed to. It will take a lot of
courage to render yourselves out of a job. It will
take courage to become independent contractors
and give up the seniority and fringe benefits that
clubs are now sponsoring. But | think the problem
is real!

Let’s come back to realities, the maintenance of
the golf course requires only about 15 to 25
percent of the cash flow of the country club. But
the golf course is the basic reason for the club.
Therefore, if the superintendents and chairmen
can be in the vanguard of cutting costs and being
more efficient the clubs will survive.

The GCSAA has been a leader in talking about
potential problems--last month’s discussion of the
place of Unions was very illuminating. Bill Rice's
remarks were germane. Peter Miller’s confessions

. were super. You didn’t drive all the way to this

delightful club to have some half-drunk, short
haired greens chairman tell you that you picked
the wrong career. Hopefully | am not saying that!
What | am trying to say is that through GCSAA
you have a group of young, well educated
professional people. That you are the only group
that has a continuous relationship with golf
courses. That the path for the future of these golf
courses lies largely in your hands.

Waiting for club presidents and chairmen to
anticipate the future is wrong. They are only
interested in living this year out because there will
be another president to argue about the dues
structure next year. Golf course costs are
insidious. Those of you who represent goif
courses instead of country clubs know how
efficient you can be right now. What | am asking
is that you look ahead ten years and anticipate the
changes.

These remarks are mine. They do not reflect the
thinking of Bill Burdick, the Board, members of
Canterbury, or my wife.

Creed

Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents Association

We, the members of the Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents Association, depend upon the unity, as
well as the professionalism of our membership, to cultivate and maintain superior golf turf as well as golf

atmosphere.

The knowledge that is gained through continued education and experience in turfgrass maintenance
should be openly shared with mutual trust and comradarie among fellow members. To strive fqr further
and continued knowledge and excellence in all phases of golf course maintenance is our ambition. _Tr_ae
Proud legacy of our profession depends upon the pride and integrity which each individual takes within

himself.






